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 Dylan and Claire 

Wood

COMMNT2015/5848/P 11/11/2015  11:03:49 It is our understanding that there have been serious structural issues with this flat in the past - circa 

1994/1995.  We understand that a load bearing internal wall was removed without the necessary 

structural work being carried out, causing huge problems and the threatened collapse of the building.  

At this point Camden Council were brought in to intervene, and a steel was put in place.  Clearly our 

concern is with the on-going integrity of the building, and we would like to see a qualified structural 

surveyor appointed, and a satisfactory structural survey, prior to any permissions being granted and 

work being carried out.
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